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On behalf of Dublin Waste to Energy Limited 

 

 

 

23 October 2019    Reg. No.: W0232-02 

 

Acknowledgement in relation to the EPA (IE) (Licensing) Regulations 2013 as amended, in 

respect of a licence review from Dublin Waste to Energy Limited for an installation located 

at Dublin Waste to Energy Limited, Pigeon House Road, Poolbeg Peninsula, Dublin 4, Dublin, 

D04N2P2. 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I acknowledge receipt on 23 October 2019 of information that was submitted with your 

licence review  application, Reg. No. W0232-02, marked “Confidential”. 

 

I am to advise you that the information will be assessed by the EPA to determine whether it 

is essential for the processing of your licence review  application and, if so, whether it 

should be deemed confidential or re-submitted in a non-confidential format. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 


